
 Hi everyone,

Christmas will soon be here and I wanted the children of Buckingham's help with an exciting
competition. Every year I send Christmas cards out to members of the community and beyond, and I
would like you to undertake the special task of designing my official Christmas cards! 

The winners of the competition will get to join me, on stage, on Thursday 23rd November, to turn on the
town's Christmas Lights! Winners will be chosen from four age categories: 

• Reception – Year 2 
• Year 3 – Year 6 
• Year 7 – Year 8
• Year 9 – Year 11

I would love to see designs based around the theme of “Together at Christmas”. Fill the frame overleaf
with your design and your card could be printed and sold in Buckingham's Tourist Information Centre to
raise money for the Mayor's Charities: Buckingham Food Bank and Jedidiah Free Fresh Food Pantry.

All entries must be returned to Buckingham Library, Town Council Offices or emailed to
office@buckingham-tc.gov.uk by Monday 30th October 2023. 
With thanks to our sponsor BCQ for supporting the project.

Best wishes,

Anja Schaefer, Buckingham Town Mayor

  

Name: 

School Year:     
      
Parent/Guardian:

Contact number/email:

Mayor of Buckingham's
Christmas Card Contest

Please fill in the details below:

Terms and Conditions: Designs may be in either a portrait or landscape orientation – only the front design of the card will be required. Cards can be
designed using either colouring pencils, felt tip pens, collage or wax crayons. Entries must be returned to the Buckingham library or Town Council offices
by Monday 30th October 2023. One winner will be selected from each of the four age categories. Winners must be available to attend the Buckingham
Christmas Lights Switch On event on Thursday 23rd November 2023 – the Lights Switch On will be at 4pm (winners will be given full information once
they have been selected). Winners will be featured in promotional publicity for Buckingham Town Council, by entering this competition, you allow your
child’s artwork to be publicised on our social media and website; should your child win, you agree that your child can be featured in photographs for
Buckingham Town Council's social media, promotional material for the Town Council website, and Town Council press releases.




